
SD FCCLA Board of Directors  
Meeting Summary 
February 29, 2016 

 
 

  Welcomed Kris Brockhoft, who will be the SD State FCCLA Adviser who will begin her 
responsibilities in June. 

 Updates from Nationals were given by Josh Sorbe, National FCCLA President and Joline 
Dunbar, National Board of Directors member. 
 Continuing the Membership Drive with March Membership Madness. 
 Promoting the impact fund, check details on national website.  Grants are 

available for chapter needs. 
 In 2018 the National Dress Code will be enforced. 
 Watch for changes in the emblematic usage. 

  A survey will be sent to all FCCLA advisers for their input on what they would like to see 
for on the state FCCLA website. 

 A tool kit is being developed for all chapter advisers to use to help promote FCCLA 
membership. 

 A Social Media Policy was approved by the board. 
 A Grievance and Appeal Process was approved by the board. 
 The redistricting proposal will be proposed and voted on at the State FCCLA Conference 

in April, 2016. 
 A survey will be handed out to all FCCLA advisers attending the Advisers in Action 

Meeting at the State Conference on what types of training they would like to receive as 
advisers. 

 The Trends State Leadership Team will be sponsoring a Fun Run/Walk on Monday 
morning at the State Convention.  Cost to participate will be $2.00. 

 If your chapter has increased membership this year, there will be a special celebration 
for them at the state conference. 

 SD FCCLA will be investing with the SD Youth Foundation. 
 A basket silent auction will be held at the state conference to raise money for the FCCLA 

scholarship.   
 Board applications are being accepted for Business and Industry, Leadership Team 

Adviser, and a representative from the Advisers.  Check recent emails and newsletters 
from Mrs. Bell for details.   

 
Submitted by, 
 
Mary Remund 
FCCLA Board of Directors, Secretary 


